
UN2921 

1 of 1 

30th JUNE 2020 

Electronic Staff Record Programme 

USER NOTICE 

 

Title TPLY Notification of Downtime 

Purpose This User Notice informs Users of Planned Downtime for the TPLY 
environment 

Intended 
Audience 

All users of the TPLY environment 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

UN2921 - TPLY Notification of Downtime   30/06/2020 

SUBJECT 
 
Notification of Downtime for TPLY Environment   
 
DETAIL 
 
Further to User Notice 2887, Users are advised that the TPLY environment will be unavailable from 
8am on Monday 6th July until 9am on Thursday 9th July 2020.  
 
This is to allow the environment to be refreshed and upgraded to ESR Release 46.0.0.0  
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
 
N/A   
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
The next planned downtime for the TPLY environment is provisionally scheduled for Monday 5th 
October 2020. 

 
If you have any queries regarding the TPLY environment please contact the ESR Education Team at 
ESR.IS-ESRCourseReg@nhs.net 
 
NEXT UPDATE 
 
The next update to TPLY Notification of Planned Downtime will be published in September 2020.  
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